
From: Pitt, Elaine 
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2018 11:41 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA18-026 
 
We have received a notice of a public hearing regarding ZBA18-026.  We live at 24 Ridgeway and will 
shortly be moving to 22 Ridgeway.  While we understand the concerns about privacy we believe that the 
argument about helicopter noise is ludicrous.  An 8 foot fence would be as intrusive to the 
neighborhood, in its way, as some of the concerns that led to the request for this variance.  We are 
opposed to it. 
Elaine Pitt, MD 
Bertram Pitt, MD 
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